

Listening

I You are going to hear five different people speaking. Are the statements True (T) or False(F)?

1. Speaker One wants to be a photographer. T/F
2. Speaker Two thinks English grammar is difficult. T/F
3. Speaker Three's sister has broken her leg. T/F
4. Speaker Four didn't have a map. T/F
5. Speaker Five does housework every weekend. T/F

II. You are going to hear five different people speaking. Choose the correct answer.

1. Speaker One enjoys....

A playing computer game.

B being by himself

C spending time online

2. Speaker Two finds English the hardest.

A vocabulary B grammar C spelling

3. Speaker Three's sister

A has a broken leg B is in hospital C is at home

4. Speaker Four didn't take ... on his camping.

A any food and water B a map C a compass

5. Speaker Five usually

A does the dishes B makes a mess C does nothing to help

Vocabulary

III. Choose the right word to complete the sentence.

1. Julia writes a weekly blog/link about her chickens.
2. I've just downloaded/uploaded my latest music video to You Tube so you can see it there.
3. Don't forget to record/save your documents before you turn off the computer.
4. Alex posts/searches stuff on Facebook every day.
5. If I send you the link/menu, you can read the article was telling you about.
6. There are so many interesting menus/sites on Irish folk music on the Internet.
7. I've spent ages searching/recording the web for a present for Mum.
8. A lot of students use the school's message board/web to share news.

III. Complete the sentences with the words from the box. There are some you don't need to use.

Bookshop	café	chemist's	clothes shop	department store	market
shoe shop	supermarket				

1. I'm sure you can get a cheap sofa at the new..... .
2. I'll get you medicine from the on my way home.
3. I bought J.K. Rowling's latest novel at the local..... .
4. Have you tried the hot chocolate at the new? It's delicious!
5. All the boots at theare on sale.

6. We go to the once a week to buy all our food and things for the house.
7. I always buy fresh flowers at the Saturday
8. There are some really pretty dresses at the next to the station.

IV. Complete the words in the sentences.

- 1) Have you read this a_____ about pollution?
- 2) Martin makes a lot of m_____ because he always wants to finish quickly.
- 3) Next week's t_____ will be about something to do with oceans.
- 4) We've done a lot of e_____ on the Present Perfect this term.
- 5) I always make a l_____ of all the words I don't know and then I look them up.
- 6) Do you know the m_____ of this word?

Writing

V. Choose the correct answer

1. Jane hard for her English test so don't make a noise!

A is studying B studies C studied

2. How long ...Simon?

A do you know B are you knowing C have you known

3. I Martin at school yesterday. Was he ill?

A don't see B didn't see C haven't seen

4. What when I called?

A have you done B were you doing C do you do

5. Lisa her project yet so she's feeling quite stressed.

A hasn't finished B didn't finish C wasn't finishing

6. Mum ... as a doctor before we were born

A has worked B works worked

VI. Complete the sentences with the correct verb form:

1. Don't disturb John. He _____ (watch) his favourite television programme.
2. I _____ (know) Hannah since our first day at school.
3. My parents _____ (not have) a car so we always use public transport.
4. When _____ (you / take) your last English exam?
5. We _____ (not see) the new James Bond film yet.
6. This time last week we _____ (enjoy) ourselves by the sea.
7. Sarah _____ (study) hard every day because she wants to do well.
8. Who _____ (Stephen / talk) to when I saw him yesterday?

VII. Make sentences using the present continuous, will or may/might:

1. We / play / tennis on Saturday so why don't you join us?

2. I'm sure David / pass / his exams next week

3. Jane / come over / later but she's not sure

4. I / probably / not go / to John's party

5. I promise / I / not be / late tomorrow!

Reading

VIII. Read and do choose True (T) or False (F).

Here I am with my family on day three of our two-week stay in Bali. We're staying in a small hostel in Ubud, which is famous for its monkey forest. The monkeys are everywhere and they don't seem to be afraid of the tourists. While we were walking through the forest yesterday, one of them tried to grab my camera but luckily it didn't succeed! Other tourists weren't quite so lucky though.

Tomorrow we're meeting up with some other backpackers and we're climbing the volcano that is near here. We've found a local guide who will take us up and although it's very hot in the town, he says it will be very cold at the top of the volcano. I hope I'll be OK as I didn't bring any warm clothes with me. We're spending next week in Kuta, relaxing by the sea. The beaches here are fantastic and lots of people come here to go surfing. I've never tried it before but I'll probably have a go if I feel brave.

This is such a beautiful island and the people are so friendly. I know I'll be sad to leave but I'm sure I'll come back again one day as there are so many other places to explore.

1. The family is staying in a luxury hotel in Bali. T/F
2. The monkeys in Ubud are not afraid of tourists. T/F
3. One of the monkeys managed to steal the camera. T/F
4. The family is planning to climb a volcano with a local guide. T/F
5. The guide said it would be hot at the top of the volcano. T/F
6. The person didn't bring any warm clothes for the volcano trip. T/F
7. The family will spend the next week in the mountains. T/F
8. The writer has tried surfing many times before. T/F
9. The people on the island are unfriendly. T/F
10. The writer hopes to return to Bali one day. T/F

IX. Read once more and choose the correct answer.

1. **Where is the family staying during their trip to Bali?**
 - A. In a beach resort
 - B. In a luxury hotel
 - C. In a small hostel in Ubud
 - D. In a tent in the jungle

2. What happened when they walked through the monkey forest?

- A. A monkey bit someone
- B. A monkey stole the camera
- C. A monkey tried to grab the camera
- D. They didn't see any monkeys

3. Why is the writer worried about climbing the volcano?

- A. They don't like walking
- B. They are afraid of heights
- C. They didn't bring any warm clothes
- D. They don't have a guide

4. What are they planning to do next week?

- A. Visit another volcano
- B. Travel to another country
- C. Go surfing and relax by the sea
- D. Return home

5. How does the writer feel about the island?

- A. It's boring
- B. The people are rude
- C. It's beautiful and friendly
- D. It's too hot and crowded

Fill in the gaps (Insert the missing words)

1. We're staying in a small _____ in Ubud.
2. The monkeys don't seem to be _____ of tourists.
3. One of the monkeys tried to _____ my camera.
4. The guide says it will be very _____ at the top of the volcano.
5. I'll probably have a _____ at surfing if I feel brave.
6. I'm sure I'll come back again one day as there are so many other places to _____.

Speaking

X. You are in a tourist information office asking about a history museum. Make questions. Ask and answer the questions. Use the information below.

History Museum

Old Street

Opening hours: 9.30 – 5.30. Closed Mondays

Cost: £8.50 adults / family ticket £25 (two adults and two children)

Café for drinks and snacks

Museum Shop

